

Andorra La Vella, January 15th 2019

Dear Stakeholders,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress, that comprises the continued support for the UN Global Compact.

We are late in sharing and posting our COP report, but we are in the final stage of the same. This delay is because we have some problems with the last draft of the English version of our COP, during this week we hope to have the correct English version.

We here by ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website as soon as we finish the final touch.

Best Regards,

TAGISTA STA

AD500 - Andorra la Vella - ANDORRA Josep Maldonado 879 606

Human Resources & HSEQ Manager